
 
News from the Office of 

Adam J. Bello 
Monroe County Executive 

1 
 

 

For Immediate Release 

January 14, 2022 

  

MONROE COUNTY EXECUTIVE ADAM BELLO  

URGES RESIDENTS TO USE CAUTION AS EXTREME WINTER 

WEATHER APPROACHES REGION 
 

The National Weather Service forecasts frigid temperatures and potential for heavy snow 

 

(Rochester, New York) – Monroe County Executive Adam Bello today asked residents to 

prepare for potentially severe weather over the next 72 hours.  

 

The National Weather Service (NWS) predicts single-digit temperatures through Sunday 

morning ahead of a potential blast of snow expected Sunday night into Monday. A winter storm 

watch is in effect, with nine or more inches of snow expected.  

 

“I urge residents to travel with caution and prepare accordingly for the extreme cold and heavy 

snowfall forecast for our region,” said Monroe County Executive Adam Bello. “Our Office of 

Emergency Management will monitor the changing weather and road conditions throughout the 

storm. Monroe County stands ready to assist our residents, as well as our local and state 

government partners in responding to this storm.”   

 

Earlier this week, County Executive Bello reminded residents that ‘Code Blue’ is in effect to help 

individuals in need of shelter during extreme winter weather.  
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Media inquiries:  

Gary Walker, Director of Communications 

Garywalker@MonroeCounty.gov 

(585) 753-1064 

 

Meaghan McDermott, Deputy Director of Communications 

MeaghanMcDermott@monroecounty.gov  

(585) 469-4365 
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